To whom it may concern:
| am writing to voice my concern in with the way the federal government has chosen Muckaty as a
possible sight.

It seems the government has paid off through the NLC a group of aboriginal traditional
owners with no consultation with other associated families or community.

The government is exposing this unique Barkly landscape to real risk by proposing to cart
Nuclear Waste through the landscape

It is on record that there was leakage and spillage of Nuclear Waste material that was carted
to Woomera.

By having a facility in such a remote location the government is exposing our community to
the real threat of terrism.

It is on record that long haul transport has accidents, this poses a real threat to our
environment and people.

The cattle industry in the Barkly is the most productive in the NT, simply by placing such a
facility in our community jepordises our overseas trade as it gives the people we trade with a
tool to discount or block our product.

It Appears there has been no real EIS study and as a local am baffled how the government
could think it safe to build such a facility on a known fault line.

Regards Geoff.

Geoff Murrell
Manager





